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Mentions 
 
Times-News: Bowmanstown company charged with dumping in creek 
https://www.tnonline.com/20200519/bowmanstown-company-charged-with-dumping-in-creek/ 
 
Kane Republican: Optimistic officials say Kane sewer sale is due Aug. 6 (pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-05-20-2020.pdf 
 
Clearfield Progress-News: Highlights from Curwensville Municipal Authority 
http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/highlights-from-curwensville-municipal-
authority/article f380fb81-a404-5cf0-9937-01c7d1e7aa1d.html  
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Punxsutawney Borough receives final permits for Indiana Street sewer project 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/coronavirus/punxsutawney-borough-receives-final-permits-for-
indiana-street-sewer-project/article a45f0c52-4cfe-5997-aedb-725da92222ce.html  
 
Air 
 
WITF/NPR: Traffic is way down because of lockdown, but air pollution? Not so much 
https://www.witf.org/2020/05/19/traffic-is-way-down-because-of-lockdown-but-air-pollution-not-so-
much/ 
 
NPR: Traffic Is Way Down Because Of Lockdown, But Air Pollution? Not So Much  
https://www.npr.org/sections/health-shots/2020/05/19/854760999/traffic-is-way-down-due-to-
lockdowns-but-air-pollution-not-so-much  
 
Climate Change 
 
Reading Eagle: Climate report expects warming conditions good for chickens, not so hot for dairy cows, 
a key industry in Berks County 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/climate-report-expects-warming-conditions-good-for-
chickens-not-so-hot-for-dairy-cows-a/article 3282def4-955a-11ea-92a6-2f0832704c3a.html 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Coronavirus lockdowns have caused a whopping 17% drop in global carbon 
emissions 
https://www.therecordherald.com/zz/news/20200519/coronavirus-lockdowns-have-caused-whopping-
17-drop-in-global-carbon-emissions 
 
AP: Study: World carbon pollution falls 17% during pandemic peak 
https://apnews.com/7c268d15e503eb9d46d0c35cd9ac3543  
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
WICU-TV: More State Park, Forest Facilities to Reopen in Pa.; Beaches to Remain Closed For Holiday 
Weekend 



https://www.erienewsnow.com/story/42147469/more-state-park-forest-facilities-to-reopen-in-pa-
beaches-to-remain-closed-for-holiday-weekend 
 
Butler eagle: Pa., county parks get green light to reopen Friday 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20200520/NEWS01/705209933 
 
Butler Eagle: Brady Tunnel work moves forward 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20200520/NEWS01/705209925 
 
exploreClarion: DCNR Announces Plans to Reopen More State Park, Forest Facilities 
http://www.exploreclarion.com/2020/05/20/adcnr-announces-plans-to-reopen-more-state-park-forest-
facilities/ 
 
Kane Republican: Kane parks, playgrounds re-open today (pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-05-20-2020.pdf 
 
CBS21: Pennsylvania plans to reopen more State Park, Forest facilities across state 
https://local21news.com/news/local/pennsylvania-plans-to-reopen-more-state-park-forest-facilities-
across-state 
 
Daily American: County to rebid Somerset Lake trail project  
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/local/somerset/county-to-rebid-somerset-lake-trail-
project/article ada8daee-99ff-11ea-80df-036d9a2b4758.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Portion of Eliza Furnace Trail closed through Wednesday 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/portion-of-eliza-furnace-trail-closed-through-
wednesday/ 
 
Shamokin News-Item: DCNR opens trails in state forests 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/dcnr-opens-trails-in-state-forests-today/article 3182cf37-17bf-
5d23-99db-a4605893ed42.html 
 
Energy 
 
ABC27: Chambersburg Borough enters partnership to build solar energy facility 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/carlisle-west-shore/chambersburg-borough-enters-partnership-to-
build-solar-energy-facility/ 
 
Utility Dive: PJM MOPR could cost market consumers up to $2.6B annually, report finds 
https://www.utilitydive.com/news/pjm-mopr-could-cost-market-consumers-up-to-26b-annually-report-
finds/578183/  
 
Delco Times: Greening Pennsylvania: Western Pennsylvania Energy Consortium Goes Green with Direct 
Energy 
https://www.delcotimes.com/greening-pennsylvania-western-pennsylvania-energy-consortium-goes-
green-with-direct-energy/article c5a5f60d-5884-55ee-a9bf-5d368c66fe09.html 
 
Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields 



 
Tribune-Review: Editorial: Penguins miss shot with arena development project in Lower Hill District 
https://triblive.com/opinion/editorial-penguins-miss-shot-with-hill-project/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Titusville Herald: AAA report: Pennsylvania gas prices jump ahead of Memorial Day Weekend (pg 2) 
https://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page 305bad64-382e-54ab-9b1f-3e3e72606d25.html 
 
Erie Times: Erie-area gas prices surge ahead of holiday 
https://www.goerie.com/news/20200519/erie-area-gas-prices-surge-ahead-of-holiday 
 
exploreClarion: AAA report: Pennsylvania gas prices jump ahead of Memorial Day Weekend 
http://www.exploreclarion.com/2020/05/20/aaa-pennsylvania-gas-prices-jump-ahead-of-memorial-
day-weekend/ 
 
Reuters: EQT cuts U.S. production as coronavirus depresses natgas prices 
https://www.reuters.com/article/us-usa-eqt-corp-natural-gas/eqt-cuts-us-production-as-coronavirus-
depresses-natgas-prices-idUSKBN22V2SS  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Big natural gas producer cutting back on production temporarily 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/05/19/eqt-cutting-back-on-production-
temporarily.html 
 
AP: Google says it won’t build AI tools for oil and gas drillers 
https://apnews.com/c84ba59a7d7629cc6e1a7b7f3e626574 
 
Waste 
 
Beaver County Times: Letter to the Editor: Little Blue Run should be removed 
https://www.timesonline.com/opinion/20200520/letter-to-editor-little-blue-run-should-be-removed 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Officials admonish public on dumping at recycling drop offs 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/05/officials-admonish-public-on-dumping-at-drop-
offs/ 
 
Water 
 
Citizens Voice:  Flood authority seeks grant for levee study 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/flood-authority-seeks-grant-for-levee-study-1.2629954 
 
Leader Times: Bradys Bend Township rejects merger with Petrolia Valley Water Authority 
https://www.leadertimes.com/articles/bradys-bend-township-rejects-merger-with-petrolia-valley-
water-authority/ 
 
Kane Republican: Renovation of Allegheny Reservoir bridge is set (pg 1) 
https://kanerepublican.com/sites/default/files/KR-05-20-2020.pdf 
 



Reading Eagle: Reading Area Water Authority votes to switch electronic billing vendor 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/reading-area-water-authority-votes-to-switch-electronic-
billing-vendor/article 57116f02-9a18-11ea-886b-2f45287537e1.html 
 
Lancaster Farming: Delay Sought for Stormwater Fees 
https://www.lancasterfarming.com/news/farm policy/delay-sought-for-stormwater-
fees/article a9d76cd0-993e-11ea-aed0-ff7390fa2845.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Rescue crews search for person in Mon River near Homestead Grays Bridge 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/05/20/person-in-Mon-River-Homestead-Grays-
Bridge/stories/202005200081  
  
Tribune-Review: Boil water advisory continues for Blawnox residents 
https://foxchapel.triblive.com/boil-water-advisory-continues-for-blawnox-residents/ 
 
Towanda Daily Review: TMA leak-finding equipment showing positive results 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/tma-leak-finding-equipment-showing-positive-
results/article c0aa44f8-9aa4-5ad7-bad7-c35f5577a702.html 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Non-essential businesses in Shamokin, Coal Township to receive sewer bill credit 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/non-essential-businesses-in-shamokin-coal-twp-to-receive-
sewer-bill-credit/article c171d4cf-7afe-5f58-92a2-221681b021d9.html 
 
DuBois Courier-Express: Sandy Twp. to seek expert to detect water leak 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/sandy-twp-to-seek-expert-to-detect-water-
leak/article 4238bd1c-8675-5827-b96b-29243274863c.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Post-Gazette: Large brush fire burns in Shaler recreational area 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/north/2020/05/19/Shaler-fire-Fawcett-Fields-McElheny-Road-
Eagle-Canyon-Nature-Trail/stories/202005190144 
 
Tribune-Review: Wires down, brush fire in Shaler 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/wires-down-brush-fire-in-shaler/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Wind propels large brush fire in Allegheny Township 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/wind-propels-large-brush-fire-in-allegheny-township/  
 
Tribune-Review: Pittsburgh moves to easier online permitting services 
https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/pittsburgh-moves-to-easier-online-permitting-services/ 


